
From: Mark Tovey  
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 2:01 PM 
To: Saunders, Cathy  
Cc: Mike Donachie; Wittmann, Tara; Theresa Regnier  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Official notice of my planned resignation from the Eldon House Board of Directors 

 

Dear Ms. Saunders, 
 

Please be advised that due to anticipated upcoming 

commitments, I resigned my position both as a member of the 

Board as well as Chair of the Eldon House Board of Directors, 

effective May 21, 2020 (the AGM), having at that point served 

out my two-year term as Chair. 
 

My intention to resign from the Board in May 2020 was 

communicated to the Board in February 2020. 
 

Eldon House has an excellent team in place, both Board and 

Staff. It has been a delight and a privilege for me to serve on the 

Eldon House Board. 
 

Best regards, 
 

Mark Tovey 

 


